
Summer VPK
Leading Learners Academy will be operating a Summer Voluntary
Pre-Kindergarten (VPK) June 13, 2024 through July 26, 2024. Students will
attend Monday-Friday 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.

Non-instructional Days- June 19, 2024 and July 4, 2024

Attendance during the scheduled instructional days is of utmost importance to
remain in the VPK program. Not only is Leading Learners Academy funding linked
to attendance, but also the child’s success upon entrance into Kindergarten.

In order to apply for the Summer VPK program your child must have a completed
registration on file with Leading Learners Academy by June 10, 2024. Please
contact the Director or a staff member to begin the registration process at
754-220-8474.

Enrollment Requirements

1. Obtain your VPK Certificate through Early Learning Childhood Coalition of
Broward County (select Leading Learners Academy as your provider)

2. Complete Registration with Leading Learners Academy
3. Agree and sign Leading Learners Academy VPK Attendance Policy

We are excited to begin this learning journey with your child! Rest assured that your
child will have a rich and engaging learning experience. With your help, we can



make great things possible!


